
Majestic Oaks Men’s Club 

Board Meeting Minutes 

October 2, 2023 

 

Meeting Called to Order 

Meeting called to order at 5:34, MO Fireside room. 

Roll Call 

Mark and Jeff were not in attendance, all other board members were present.  

Approve Meeting Minutes 

A motion was made to approve the September 2023 meeting minutes, motion was seconded, and the 

meeting minutes were approved. 

Treasury Report.  

Tim gave the treasurer’s report. Some monies transferred from PayPal and some other minor deposits. 

August payment to MO for tournaments and engraving was paid. Overall looks good. A motion was made 

to approve the September treasury report, motion was seconded, and it was approved. 

Golf Course Review  

AJ was not in attendance. Adam said that the range will be mats only starting next week since they will be 

seeding and preparing the range for an earlier open for next year. A new ball machine for the range is 

being shipped. The new machine will be a code not the key for range pass members. They will be 

installing a new net at the back of the range. The greens will be spiked not punched on October 9th and 

10th, which will not have a significant effect on play.   

General Manager Update 

Julie was not in attendance. 

Pro Shop Review 

Chili and Die Hard coming up. 

Tournament Committee 

The two Member Choice events were well attended and there was positive feedback on both events. In 

the future the payouts will be looked at earlier to avoid confusion. The Crown Closer will be this Saturday, 

October 7.  

Handicap Committee 

The manually adjusted handicap for one member will be looked at this week. 

Communications Committee 

The Crown Closer is online. A few sign ups so far. 

 



Membership 

Nothing new to report. MOMC has 250 members this year. 

Tuesday/Wednesday Events 

Tuesday is the last night for the weekday events. Bruce, Bob and several other people that helped out 

during the year did a great job. 

Match Play 

Match play is just about completed. There are four divisions that have a last match to wrap up. 

8, 12 and 16 Man Teams 

The season is over. 

Roster Book 

There are several changes that will need to be made for next year’s roster book. These need to be 

consolidated and relayed to the appropriate board member. 

Old Business:  

There are several MOMC board member candidates at this point. Anyone interested in running should 

contact Rick. The tumblers MOMC gave out had a leaking issue. The seller said it would credit our next 

purchase for the amount we paid. The Member’s Choice #2 was well received with positive comments on 

the format. 

New Business: 

The Crown Closer prizes will be managed by Rick and Ryan. The 2024 calendar is set. We will need to  

put a down payment in the future to reserve the time slots. Money will need to be budgeted next year to 

accommodate this. The 2025 calendar is also tentatively set. 

Next board meeting will be a transitional meeting with the new board members being installed. 

Directors Corner:  

Nothing additional to report. 

Meeting Adjourned 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:36. The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 6 at 5:30. 


